

Montano, Cris <cmontano@wdsd7.org>

Fwd: Maria Cortez - School Year 2016-2017

Corbett, John <jcorbett@wdsd7.org>
To: Cris Montano <cmontano@wdsd7.org>

Wed, Jul 27, 2016 at 3:28 PM

For the Board packet - ic

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Tadel, Constance <ctadel@wdsd7.org>

Date: Wed, Jul 27, 2016 at 2:58 PM

Subject: Fwd: Maria Cortez - School Year 2016-2017

To: John Corbett <jcorbett@wdsd7.org>

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Maria Cortez <mari.rosario79@yahoo.com>

Date: Wed, Jul 27, 2016 at 2:16 PM

Subject: Maria Cortez - School Year 2016-2017

To: Connie Tadel <ctadel@wdsd7.org>

Hello Mrs. Tadel,

Hope you are having a great summer.

I wanted to ask permission because I need to be excused from this up coming school year. I am pregnant and due in December and I am not able to find trusting and affordable daycare for my child and my new born.

If you could please let me know what steps I would need to take now, may it be with human resources department or any other person in the building.

I will still love to go volunteer whenever I am able.

Thank you Mrs Tadel for this paraprofessional opportunity.

kind regards,

Maria Cortez 170 N. Edgewood Ave Wood Dale, IL 60191

773-984-7441

Connie Tadel Ed.S. ECEC Principal/SE Coordinator Wood Dale School District #7 543 N. Wood Dale Road Wood Dale, Illinois 60191